
September 22, 2025 • 5:30-7:30 PM • Billy Frank Jr. Gym

DCYF is working on a new approach called Family First
Community-Based Pathways (FFCBP)- a way to help
families get connected to trusted support early, before a crisis
happens.  
  
We want to learn from Native families, Elders, caregivers,
and community members about the supports you need,
what’s working well, and how we can honor Tribal culture
and traditions in all of these supports.  
  
Your voice will help shape how supports for families are
designed and delivered across Washington.  
  
What This Gathering Is About:  

• Share your stories, experiences, and hopes for the
kinds of support Native families need  
• Talk about what makes services feel welcoming,
respectful, and useful  
• Help shape how programs can reflect and serve Tribal
communities  

TRIBAL COMMUNITY
GATHERING TO SHAPE
FAMILY SUPPORTS FOR

NATIVE FAMILIES  
Hosted by the Nisqually Tribe, Department of Children, Youth, and Families (DCYF) and Foster America  

We want to hear from you. 

YOU’RE INVITED

Appreciation Gift:  
Participants with lived experience in family support or child
welfare services will receive a $90 gift card for in
appreciation for their time and participation.  
 
Register to Attend:  
Space is limited- once sessions are full, a waitlist will be
created.

Register today to secure your spot: 
https://forms.gle/j56Qt1xj2qPyDCDR9 

Questions?  
Email: dcyf.familyfirstact@dcyf.wa.gov  
Or Visit: 
www.dcyf.wa.gov/practice/practice-improvement/ffpsa 


